
^ :, 2
^

,.

Gettysburg GIollege &#
'

GETTYS8URG, PENNSYLVANI A 17325
(717) 334 3131

DEPARTMENT OF Physics

August 20, 1979

Mr . Boyce H. Grier
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Reg'.on 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter is intended as our response to IE Bulletin

No. 79-19.

We do not generate liquid low-level radioactive waste

nor do we ship radioactive waste.

I trust this response is complete. If not, please

do not hesitate to inform me.
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DavidJ./powan
Radiaticu Safety Officer
Gettysburg College
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